
 
 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 
 
TO:  Katherine Burbridge, Budget & Financial Management Analyst 

Office of Management & Budget 
 
FROM:  Diana Sweeney, Program Planner, Planning Department 
 
DISTR:  Cheryl Coller Reed, Section Manager, Planning Department 

 
SUBJECT:    Granicus ID 16-830D 
  Pinellas County Police Athletic League, Inc.  

 
DATE:    September 28, 2016 

 
 
During a Board Workshop on the FY16-17 County Budget, OMB presented a proposal to the Board 
of County Commissioners for Community Development to fund the Pinellas County Police 
Athletic League, Inc. (PAL) Operations and YMCA of the Suncoast Omni Center Operations (YMCA) 
at the funding amount granted in the prior year, utilizing Community Development’s General 
Fund Reserve. 
 
Community Development was able to provide Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG) funding to 
Religious Community Services Grace House Operations (RCS), which allowed PAL to be awarded 
$30,000, almost twice the amount they awarded in the previous year, through the Community 
Development Block Grant (CDBG).   PAL remains an Alternate in the County’s Annual Action Plan 
in the event additional CDBG funds become available. 
 
If you need additional information, please contact me at 727-464-8272. 
 


